SHADE TREF COMMISSION MEETING MINUTES
BOROUGH OF MATAWAN
Fune 11, 2020

MEMBERS PRESEN'T: Larry Magee
Matthew Schoffel
Councilman Brian Livesey

ABSEN'T: Guy Buckel

The Fune 11, 2020 meeting started at 5:30 P.M. Councilman Brian Livesey approved the
minutes of February 13, 2020 and Matthew Schoffel second.

Reviewed and discussed tree permits and resident requests. The Shade Tree Commission
had planted trees in pots for residents who wanted to plant one. Matthew Schoffel asked
Grace Rainforth to put on the Borough Hall marquee for anyone interested in a lree to
contact him. Also discussed was to leave trees in Borough Hall Lobby for anvone to take.

Larry Magee motion to adjourn the meeting at ¥ P.M. and Matthew Schoffel second. The
next meeting will be Fuly 9, 2020 in the conference room at MMCC, 201 Broad Street at

5:30 P.M.
Respectfully submitted,

Mary McMurray
Secretary



